
9.30am  
Children’s Production 
 
 

12pm Korean Service 

 
6pm Youth End of Year 
Party 

TODAYTODAY  

9 December 2018 

January Music 

“A Very Long Bay Christmas” 

 
Would you like to be part of a  
music team, but don't necessarily 
have the time to commit  
regularly? In January we'll have 
an opportunity for you. This gives 
our regular teams a break, but 
also gives you an opportunity to 
try something which may be new. 
These will be less formal services, 
with only 1 each Sunday, and can 
be fewer songs to prepare. 
We still have services available: 6 
or 13 & 27 Jan.  If you think you 
might be interested please con-
tact Russell on 021 024 80858 
 or russell.lbbc@gmail.com 
 

    Members Meeting NEXT SUNDAY 
     after the 9.30am service to approve the  

2019 budget. Morning tea will be provided. 

Sat 15 December (4.30 -7pm) 
Ridge Park, 21 Te Oneroa Way 
This is an all age event so come 
along with your friends, family 
and a picnic. It will be a fun night 
with lots happening for the kids!  
Carols begin at 6pm. 

mailto:russell.lbbc@gmail.com


Health & Safety - We Need 
Your Help 

We will be finishing the year on a high, for  
several reasons.  One reason is our giving.   
Giving for the year has exceeded our budget  
expectation and, while there are still a few weeks 
to go, we anticipate it will be around 10%  
surplus. We are confidently assuming that this income level will  
remain in 2019.   
 

We would like to put that increase back into ministry work.  Last 
week you were given an insert with the newsletter introducing 
the 2019 draft budget.  Our hope is that we can build our minis-
try staffing in the coming year.  The change in staffing is to allow 
for consolidation of the work we have put in place, and to ensure 
we do it well.  Of course, this costs money.  This week, you are  
receiving a copy of the proposed 2019 budget which allows for 
these increased staffing costs.  Some ministry spends have been 
reduced but most remain at 2018 levels.   
 

We are very grateful to Keith who works hard with our finances 
and for pulling this budget together.  If you have queries as you 
read through it, and want an explanation, please feel free to give 
him a call and I am sure he will be able to provide an answer.  If 
you feel your question is better brought to the meeting (on  
Sunday 16 December), then it would be helpful to have that 
question in writing beforehand to allow Keith time to consider his 
response.  Our accounts are complex and it is not possible to  
retain everything and come up with adequate answers at a  
moment's notice.   
 

I look forward to our meeting next week and, as good as 2018 
has been, I expect that 2019 will be even better. 

James’ James’  DeskDesk 



 
 
16 Dec 9.30am 
Worship & Learning 
Morning Tea & 
Members Meeting 
12pm Korean Service 
 

Church Giving Update 
Nov 2018  

$33,313 
($5,396 above budget) 

Year to date  
$335,940 

( $28,857 above budget) 

Next WeekNext Week 

 

Tues 9.30am: Playgroup - hall 
 

Tues 7.30pm: Prayer - library 
 

Wed 9.30am: Mainly Music -  
hall (Christmas Party) 
 

Wed 10.30am: Men’s Coffee  
Meeting at Mitre 10 Mega  
Wed 6.15pm: ICONZ - hall 
I4G - auditorium 
 

Thu 10am: Ladies Exercise - hall 
 

Thu 7pm: Youth Cell - youth pad 
 

Fri 6.30-8.30pm: Warriors: Girls 
for God - hall  
Sat 4.30pm “A Very Long Bay 

Christmas” Ridge Park,  
21 Te  Oneroa Way 

This WeekThis Week 

Casserole  Bank 

Christmas Cards Prayer 
 
 

For Steve and family. 
For our people who are unwell 
and unable to get to church. 
For “A Very Long Bay Christmas”. 
 
 

 

The casserole bank is low. Please 
take a container from the front 
foyer table. Fill, label, date and 
freeze it, then return it to the 
admin kitchen freezer. Thank you. 

Kingsway School - See noticeboard. 

Bible Society Christmas Cards 
Packs of Traditional and N.Z.  
designs.  $7.99 for 12 cards. 
Phone Marie Gray 473-6447. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wed 12 December, 2pm at 114 
Stredwick Drive, Torbay 
Ladies, you are invited to a  
Christmas afternoon tea.  
Please RSVP to Raewyn 
ph 473 7178. 

Ladies Afternoon Tea 

Work Opportunity 



LEADERSHIP COUNCIL: Gordon Duncan, Matthew Kim, Russell Franklin, Katrina Hema, Angela Tiy  

Carole McMinn & Leah Kostelijk. PASTOR: James McBurney (Senior Pastor) 022 3511 377   

Other Leaders Rodney Duncan 021 623 929 (Pastoral Care). Korean Congregation Myungjun 

(Matthew) Kim 021 174 8694    

Long Bay Baptist Church, BNZ Account: 02-0120-0148165-00 

DUTY NEXT WEEK THE WEEK AFTER 

 16 Dec 23 Dec 

 9.30am 9.30am 

Welcoming/Stewards See Below  

Offering Counters KL Black & Clive Britton Pat Binnie & Barry Morgan 

Communion Prep - - 

Communion Serving - - 

Intercessory Prayer - - 

 9.30am 9.30am 

Welcoming Team 
 

Casey & Angie Ng & TBA Brian & Lorna Jenkins 

Intercessory Prayer Global Partners David Diprose 

Morning Tea Rosemary Marks Volunteers  

Communion Prep - - 

Communion Serving - - 

Family Time Karen Franklin Lauren McCartney 

6.00PM 

Youth Tea Holidays Holidays 

GENERAL 

 Sat 15 Dec Sat 22 Dec 

Cleaning - Auditorium & 
Library 

TBA Neil & Pat Binnie 

Flowers Liz Stewart Carole McMinn 

Lawns (fortnightly) Neil Binnie  


